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President’s Message: 
November brings the start of resting time for our gardens and outdoor chores, BUT it also 
signals the beginning of holidays, warm drinks by the fire and walks in the snow.  We enjoy 
the sounds of children and dogs playing in the snow and then running through the house 

with wet noses and feet! Plan to attend and celebrate with us as we thank ALL of our 
volunteers from 2022 on November 8th at the Macken Park Community Building with all 
the special sides of a traditional Thanksgiving Dinner. Use the SignupGenius to volunteer 

YOUR special side dish! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D4AA5AB2CA4FC1-
thanksgiving 

 
We are helping the Golden Retriever Club with their Tracking Test this year December 

3/4th (they will assist us in December 2023).  Let Rosi or Sally know if you can help. 
Debbie 

 
Upcoming events 

 
The Awards/Holiday Dinner will take place on December 11, 2022 at the Zarda BBQ 

Restaurant 11931 West 87th Street Parkway, Lenexa, KS; 1pm - 4pm.  We will enjoy a Dutch 
Treat lunch where members may order from the regular menu.  RSVP to Ken and Iryna 
Sanders ken_ira@sbcglobal.net   Any members who would like to participate in the gift 

exchange should bring a White Elephant gift (approx $10 range) wrapped/gift bag. 
Awards/titles earned in 2022 should be submitted through the website.  This event must 
have a minimum of 20 reservations to pay for the use the room at Zarda, please send your 

RSVP to Ken and Iryna early! 
 
 

 
 
 

Please send your brags to me, Tammy Peterson at ibperfect1@icloud.com 
 
 

 
German Shepherd Dog Club of America  

 
If you’re not already a member of the GSDCA, you should join.  There is very informative 

articles,  what’s happening with our breed, show schedules,  etc. 
 

https://www.gsdca.org/ 
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Laura with The Dogs’ Spot mentioned that they do Dog of the Month every month.  

 
We pick a winner at the beginning of the month and they are featured on our Waggin’ 

Trail Facebook page and receive a prize from The Dogs’ Spot. They can enter at 
www.nkcparksandrec.org/dogofthemonth.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Have a blessed day  

 


